
DMCS Newsletter April 29, 2021 

Illuminating Minds, Cultivating Faith 
 

15 SW 3rd Avenue   Faribault, MN     (507) 334-7706 

Dear Parents- 

The sun has finally decided to make an 
appearance today, and I am so thankful! 
Spring is definitely here! I hope you and 
your family find time to enjoy the weather 
and the season. 

As the calendar turns, time speeds up in 
the life of school. There are many upcom-
ing activities, and we are looking forward 
to closing out this unprecedented year in a 
great way. We are so thankful for all the 
blessings of spending this year together and 
look forward to all our summer programs 
and preparing for another great DMCS 
year in 2021-2022! 

Please check your calendars and make sure 
you have these dates: 

 

Elementary Spring Concerts at DMCC 
(139 Mercy Drive):  

K-2 students-Wednesday night May 12th at 
6:30 PM  

3-5 students -Wednesday night May 19th at 
6:30 PM 

Preschool Open House: 

May 18th from 5-7PM  
Please spread the word! 
 

Preschool and Kindergarten Readiness 
Concerts and Graduations at DMCS:  

Preschool Students-Thursday, May 20th at 
6PM 
KR Students- Wednesday, May 26th (KR-M 
4PM; KR-V 5PM; PK-V 6PM) 
 
5th grade celebration Mass:  

June 2nd  
We will have a regular school Mass followed 
by a certificate ceremony.  
 

End of the Year Celebration (sponsored 
by PAWS): 

Friday Evening May 21st at DMCC 
(outdoors) 5:00 to dusk 

Pool Party(K-5): 

June 1st during the school day 

Virtual Scholarship Gala: 

June 18th 

Many silent auction items will be available for 
bidding. Help us raise dollars to support 
scholarships. Look for details coming soon. 

Thank you for all of your prayers for the dis-
cernment of a capital campaign to build a new 
educational facility for our church communi-
ty. The decision has been made to move for-
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SAVE THE DATE: 

2021 Visions of HOPE  

SCHOLARSHIP  

VIRTUAL GALA 

Friday,  June 18th 

ward. Please continue to pray for us as 
we begin this process. Our students, 
staff, and community will benefit great-
ly from a new facility and I would love 
to see this dream finally come to fulfill-
ment. Your prayers and support are 
greatly appreciated and needed. 

Enrollment continues to go really well. 
We are set to grow enrollment for next 
year and we are excited to see this. 
Continue to spread the word that we 
are taking registrations in all classes. 

Blessings- 

Mrs. Ashley 

Every child is a Vision of Hope! 


